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Traffic changes coming to  
King George and Holiday Park 

March 12, 2019 
 
Dear Residents, 

The intersection at Spadina Crescent, 11th Street and Avenue H is closed for construction at the 
Water Treatment Plant. Over the next month, construction of the plant’s perimeter security fence 
will start, which will essentially make the closure of the intersection permanent. Transportation 
infrastructure changes and improvements to the traffic flow within the area will be implemented 
over the next six months.  

Transportation Infrastructure Changes 
Traffic signal changes at the intersection of 11th Street and Avenue P, new signage along the 
detour route, and traffic calming infrastructure are planned to discourage short-cutting on 
residential streets between Avenue H and 11th Street.  

Turn arounds will be constructed on Spadina Crescent between 11th Street and Dudley Street, 
and between the Gordie Howe Bridge and south of Schuyler Street. 

Spring & Summer Construction 
The next six months could be frustrating for drivers and residents. We are doing our best 
to coordinate various road and sidewalk projects planned in your neighbourhoods to keep the 
traffic restrictions in the area to a minimum this summer; however, some will require temporary 
detours.  

Dundonald Avenue and Spadina Crescent will undergo reconstruction this summer before the 
turnaround is installed for the new access road to the SaskPower Queen Elizabeth Power 
Plant. During construction, the only access to the power plant may be Spadina Crescent from 
the north, and residents may notice an increase traffic along detour routes during this phase.  

Construction work that affects your property will be communicated with a flyer in advance. 
Construction is expected to be completed by the end of summer 2019. 

Water Treatment Plant Security Fence 
The design of the enclosure ensures that neighborhood safety is at the forefront of the 
considerations, and that a balance is struck between the plant’s requirements and 
neighborhood esthetics. Watch for more information over the next few months. 

Stay Informed and Connected 
Please visit saskatoon.ca/WTP for more information about the road construction and the 
Water Treatment Plant projects this summer. Please email customercare@saskatoon.ca or 
phone our Customer Care Centre at 306-975-2476 if you need more.  

Thank you very much for your patience, feedback and cooperation.  


